NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
ON PROPOSED LOCAL LAW 4 OF 2021
OF THE TOWN OF EAST OTTO
ENTITLED:
“A LOCAL LAW OPTING OUT OF ALLOWING CANNABIS RETAIL DISPENSARIES AND ON-SITE
CONSUMPTION SITES IN THE TOWN OF EAST OTTO”
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that, pursuant to a resolution of the Town Board of the Town of East Otto,
adopted on the 12*" day of October 2021, the Town Board will hold a public hearing:
When: The 9% day of November 2021 at 6:30 p.m.
Where: The Town Hall, 9014 East Otto Springville, Rd. East Otto, NY
Why: To hear all interested persons for or against the adoption of proposed Local Law 4-2021, which
opts out of allowing cannabis retail dispensaries and on-site consumption sites in the Town of East Otto.
Copies of the proposed Local Law are available for public view at the office of the Town Clerk during
normal business hours.
BY ORDER OF THE TOWN BOARD OF THE TOWN OF EAST OTTO:



